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Home Reading Books 

Please could all children return all home    
reading books and library books to school 
before the end of term so that we can check 
our stocks. If you have lost or misplaced a 
book please let your child's class teacher 
know. Thank you. 

School Uniform 

Mrs Blenkinsopp has asked for parents 
to come to buy uniform before the end 
of term rather than leaving it to after 
the summer holidays as stocks may be 
low then. 

Please note that leggings and tracksuit   
bottoms are not allowed and that 
school shoes must be completely 
black. If children’s shoes are not black 
we will be asking them to wear black 
plimsolls in school.  

We take great pride in our appearance 
and expect our children to look smart in 
school; we ask that parents  support us 
and encourage their children to wear 
the correct uniform at all times. 

End of Year Reports 

I am sure you will all agree that this year’s End of Year Reports were 
amazing. The children, staff and parents have worked hard to 
achieve fantastic results. 

Thank you to those parents who gave feedback about the new format of       
reports. You said that they were, “easy to understand and it shows how well 
your child is doing.” Other parents said that they, "liked the number system 
and the attitudes to work system—it’s very simple.” We really value your 
feedback . 

Farewell 

This year we say farewell to teachers,               
Mr. Paterson, Mr. Burnett and Dinner Staff Mrs 
Roe and Mrs Dickinson is having her baby very 
soon. We wish them all the very best of luck!   
We also wish Mrs. Norman luck in her new      
venture as Education Development Partner.          
Finally, we say a fond farewell to our year six 
children who have made us all so proud. 

We wish them every success in the future. 

This will be our final paper Newsletter. From September, you can access our weekly news via 
Class Dojo’s School Story feature. If you have not already registered with Class Dojo your 
child’s class teacher will send your password home so you can be prepared for September.  


